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Posted on August 23, 2021

Our Home was filled with dancing and singing on Friday 20 August when we all had lots of fun joining in with Rob T’s virtual

singalong here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Rob sang to us all at Woodstock live via a Youtube stream and took song requests from us too! We were able to text Rob our

favourite songs, and families were able to send requests and special messages, which made the whole experience so special.

It was a lovely afternoon, filled with smiling singing faces.

Thank you Rob T once again, we loved every minute of it!
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